
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 5/8/2013 11:11:41 AM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: FYI: Bagel Guillotine now tested and available for use in my office (1010) 

Names withheld.

From:
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 12:13 PM
To:
Subject: FYI: Bagel Guillotine now tested and available for use in my office (1010)

I ordered a bagel slicer from Amazon.com so I can safely slice bagels at work to be 
toasted in the break area instead of buying them in the lobby. Finally had a chance to 
try it out after going the Tustin Costco and bringing back a couple of packs of bagels 
on my way back from the rugby championship game in Provo. Works great! If you 
have bagels to slice, please stop by 1010. Just lift up the top part, with the slicer 
safely protected behind a pastic shield, put your bagel into the bottom part, and slice!
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